
 

                   

  
QUEST ACADEMY 

Anderson Avenue, Rugby, Warwickshire, CV22 5PE 
Telephone: 01788 593 112     

Email: quest.office@macintyreacademies.org   Website: www.thequestacademy.org 

Tuesday 19th October 2021 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Firstly, I would just like to thank you for your support during this time. I would also like to apologise for any 

confusion caused linked to our emergency contingency plan.  

I would like to reiterate that we will only put our contingency plan into place as a last resort and as staffing levels 

fluctuate from one day to the next we will assess the situation daily. 

The grid below (which has been amended today) has been created to try and give you prior notice of when your 

child may need to engage in learning from home. 

Unless you are contacted, which we will attempt to do before 5pm, your child should be attending school every 

day as per normal.  

Dependent on a particular classes’ level of absence there may also be occasions where all of the learners in a class 

will be asked to engage in learning from home.  

I am still hoping that the half term break will provide a “firebreak” so that we do not need to put our contingency 

plan into place once we return to school after the half term.  

Group A (learning from home dates) Group B (learning from home dates) 

20/10 21/10 

22/10  

HALF TERM BREAK (Monday 25th October – Wednesday 3rd November) 

5/11 4/11 

WEEKEND (6th and 7th November) 

9/11 8/11 

11/11 10/11 

 12/11 

WEEKEND (13th and 14th November) 

15/11 16/11 

17/11 18/11 

19/11  
 

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank staff for their hard work during this time. Class teams will               

e-mail/ring you to confirm which group your child is in.  

I will review staffing levels at the end of the day and we will contact you as soon as possible. 

Please feel free to ring the school if you have any queries. 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Nicola Wells 

 


